
 WELCOME TO FAITH ALLIANCE CHURCH 
 

OUR MISSION: To love God wholeheartedly and 
to help others to do the same. 

 

FAITH ALLIANCE CHURCH 
April 28, 2024 

         
          

 
 

 

8:45 AM  
 Adult Sunday School Classes   
 The Acts of the Apostles – Room 101  
 The Cost of Control – Room 103  

 Infant and toddler care in Nursery-main floor 
 Discovery Land (check in-->in the Grand Room downstairs) 
 Ages 3 through kindergarten-pickup in Rm B107 (Downstairs) 
 Grades 1-3 pickup in Room B108 (Downstairs)  
 Grades 4-6 pickup in Room 104 (Upstairs) 

 Youth Sunday School-Grades 7-12 in Youth Room (Downstairs) 
 
10:00 AM 
 Worship Service: Pastor Jim Jensen 

Message Title: Warfare Prayer: Winning Over Anxiety  
Text: Philippians Ch. 4 

 Infant and toddler care in Nursery-main floor  
 Children’s Church-Ages 3 through grade 1 will be dismissed from 

the worship service.   
 

TODAY’S SCHEDULE 
 
Tues. Women 12:45 PM Shan      Book of Ruth (Fireside Room)      
Tues. Women  1:30 PM  Deb R.   Abiding In Christ  (in home)                                                         
Wed. Women  9:30 AM  Marj       Revelation (in home)                        
Thurs.  Men     6:00 AM  Ed R.     Parables of Jesus  (via Zoom)       
Thurs. Men     6:00 PM Josh H.    Book of Exodus (New Holstein) 
Sat. Women    7:30 AM Kristen H. Ecclesiastes (Kiel)  
 
WMPF (Women’s Missionary Prayer Fellowship - Will meet today 
immediately after the worship service to hear updates and pray for 
our district missionaries. All women are invited. Lunch will be 
provided. 
 
 

     
  

 
 
 

      
  
 

 
 
COMMUNITY SUPPORT PROGRAM-This program is to provide 
financial support through individual giving to community organizations 
that have missions, goals and values that complement those of FAC 
and are Biblically-based. Today we welcome Anne Tretinyak from 
Vida! Checks can be written directly to Vida and placed in the 
colorful box in the foyer marked for Vida donations. See the bulletin 
insert for additional information. Next week we will hear about DSM.  
 
DEACONESS MINISTRY- Please contact Char Nennig in the 

month of May if you are aware of anyone who has 
had a hospital stay or could use meals due to an 
illness or needs support or encouragement. 920-
946-2516 charnennig@frontier.com. The 

Deaconess ministry exists to serve and encourage the body of Christ. 
 
WE WANT YOU TO KNOW WHO TO CONTACT-The Elder and 

Deacon boards encourage you to contact an 
Elder or Deacon with questions, suggestions 
or concerns you might have about the church 
or a ministry. 

 

Current Elders are: 
Nick Rolf-Vice Chair  Josh Harn          Carl Schweitzer 
Jim Miller   Matt Glewen          Aaron Harvey-Sec. 
Kert Henning   Kevin Savage-Treasurer 
 
Current Deacons are: 
John Persha-Chairman Ken Kurz  Chris Nadler  
Jeff Juedes             Bob Mand                 Roger Kolbe-Sec. 
Earl Merten   Cory Henschel  Rick Holzwart 
Devin Boris   Eric Hagenow 
 
OUR CONDOLENCES to Aaron and Reanna Momber for the loss of 
Aaron’s father. A celebration of life was held on April 27th in Irons, MI. 

TODAY’S SCHEDULE ANNOUNCEMENTS 

SMALL GROUPS MEETING 



BAPTISM SCHEDULED-We have scheduled a baptismal service for 
Sunday, May 5th. If you are interested in being baptized, 
please contact a pastor or the church office today. For 
more information regarding baptism, see the literature 
racks around the church regarding the Alliance teaching. 

 
CHURCH MEMBERSHIP - Membership classes will begin in the fall.  

If you are interested in becoming a member, please 
contact Pastor Jim, Pastor Monte, or the church office. 
More details will follow closer to the date. 

 
SPRING WORKDAY-Thank you for all who were able to 
help!  
 
 

NURSERY HELP NEEDED - We are in need of additional adult 
volunteers to assist in the nursery 1 or 2 times per 
quarter. You can serve as a family or individually. 
Opportunities are available during Sunday School 
and during the Worship Service. Please contact 
Susy Curry 785-410-6781 or swcurry@gmail.com  

Let the little children come to me, and do not hinder them, for the kingdom of  
heaven belongs to such as these.”  
 
THE FAMILY RADIO NETWORK asks for your prayers and support 

during their annual Spring Fundraiser, April 29-May 
3. A Wisconsin radio ministry, 
they’re non-denominational and 
listener-supported, featuring 

contemporary Christian music and programs. Help 
introduce people to Jesus and know that “Yes He 
Can”. To make a gift or pledge of support call 800-
236-9364 or visit  SupportTheFamily.net   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

E-mail: office@faithalliance.church 
Church Website: www.faithcmachurch.org 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


